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NOTICE OF REVISED DECISION  November 23, 2015 
REVISED February 25, 2016 

Board Order No. 120/15 was issued November 23, 2015.  The Order contained an error in the 
table found on page 2, “Minimum Quarterly – Water and Sewer” for January 1, 2016.  It was 
listed as $55.63 per quarter and should have been $57.54 per quarter.  The charge was 
correct in Schedule “A” of Board Order No. 120/15.  The Board apologizes for any 
inconvenience caused by this error. 

 

The table on page 2 now reads: 

  
Current 

Approved 
for Jan 1, 

2016 

Increase/
Decrease 

Approved 
for Jan 1, 

2017 

Increase/
Decrease 

Minimum Quarterly- 
Water and Sewer* $45.10 $57.54 27.58% $61.26 10.12% 

  *Based on 13.638 cubic meters 

 
Details of other rates may be found in Schedule “A” of Board Order No. 120/15. 
Board Orders can be viewed on the Board’s website: www.pub.gov.mb.ca   Please note that          
due to the upcoming provincial election there is a publication ban, therefore the revised Order 
will not be replaced on the Board’s website until the ban has ended.  Please call or email the 
Board’s office to have a copy sent to you. 

.

 
 
 
 
 
The Public Utilities Board  
400 – 330 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, MB  
R3C 0C4 

 
Telephone: (204) 945-2638 
Facsimile: (204) 945-2643 
Toll Free: 1-866-854-3698 
Email: publicutilities@gov.mb.ca 
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